To: Mayor and Town Council

From: Library Board of Trustees g’ é’ W

Evelyn Daniel Bob Schreiner, Chair

Bill Holton, Vice Chair Margaret Siefert

Paul Jones Betsey Wu

Jessica Kem, Secretary Virginia Young
Subject: The Library Board’s recommendations for new member
Date: February 24, 2004

At its February 23, 2004 meeting, the Library Board agreed to recommend (Mr.) Leslie A.
Johns to fill our vacant position.

Thanks for your consideration.
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